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Portland Partner Discusses Impact of Oregon’s SB 916
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In a bylined article published in DJC Oregon, Stephen Scott shares his insight on the impact of

Oregon’s new law that will allow striking workers to qualify for unemployment insurance benefits

starting in 2026.

To read the article visit DJC Oregon (subscription required).
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